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The new MPLA logo made its debut in the October issue of the Newsletter. I’m working with 
Dan to coordinate the Newsletter banner with the website banner. We’re awaiting a sharper 
image of the logo; until then the logo will appear a bit blurry in the online version. It’s a 
continuing challenge to find a display font and layout to complement the logo so I’ll be 
auditioning various styles in upcoming issues. 

We continue to add to the “Stories” section of the website, with additional photos and 
information to augment the newsletter content. 

Thanks for all your submissions, and especially the photos.  

Judy 

Judy Zelenski, Editor 
judyz@operamail.com  

 

 


